

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

KEVIN JOHNSON MAYOR

CITY OF SACRAMENTO

November 9th, 2013

Welcome!

As Mayor of the city of Sacramento, it gives me great pleasure to welcome you to the Miss Sacramento County Pageant on November 9 and 10, 2013 at the Hyatt Regency Hotel. I am pleased that downtown Sacramento has been chosen to host this exciting event.

I would like to take this opportunity to acknowledge Mykesha Robinson, pageant director, event sponsors, organizers and Glass Slipper, a non-profit organization, for presenting a great opportunity for young women to seek excellence in public speaking and civic engagement. This event also provides an occasion for these young women to mentor and assist female at-risk youth through enrichment programs and activities provided by Glass Slipper. Thank you for your support of our young women and for all that you do for this great city.

Best wishes for a memorable and successful event!

Sincerely,

Kevin Johnson MAYOR